
From: St. Marie, Stephen
Sent: 1/13/2014 11:25:23 AM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Research on cost of energy-saving devices

Sid

As you saw from my e-mail exchange with Brian, I am looking into the cost of 
energy-saving devices so that I might prepare some calculations about the total cost of 
energy-related services. I am looking to you as a person outside the CPUC who may 
have a clear head and an eye toward reliable sources of information, including 
research that you have sponsored. Is there a time in the next couple of days when we 
could talk about this subject?

-- Steve

Stephen St Marie

Regulatory Analyst

Policy and Planning Division

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco, CA 94102

415-703-5173 (office)

415-244-3168 (mobile)

stephen.st.marie@cpyc.ca.gov
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